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2020 4th of July Freedom Festival  

 
Beaumont, CA—With the continued uncertainty of COVID-19 and restrictions set by the State of California 
on large gatherings, the City of Beaumont regretfully finds it necessary to cancel the annual 4th of July 
Freedom Festival and Fireworks show.  
 
Our priority continues to be the health and safety of the general public, entertainers, vendors and first 
responders who make this event possible each year. While we may not be meeting together as a City to 
celebrate Independence Day, we would like to remind our citizens that if they do choose to celebrate to 
do so responsibly and safely. 
 
The City of Beaumont looks forward to the return of the Freedom Festival and Fireworks show in 2021. 
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